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January 28, 2021 

 

 

Dear Stroud Public School Patrons, 

 

In conversation with the Office of the Governor on today’s date, further clarification was received that 

alters previous guidance given on attendance at indoor youth activity events. Effective immediately, 

indoor youth activity events on the grounds of the Stroud Public School district will be limited to 50% 

capacity of the facility in use. Vouchers will no longer be required for attendance. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Joe L.Van Tuyl 

Superintendent 

 


